
-----Original Message-----
From: International Trade Strategies [SMTP:its2@bigpond.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2000 5:21 PM
To: jsct@aph.gov.au
Subject: Inquiry into Australia's relations with the WTO

The Secretary,
JSCOT

I refer to the invitation for public comment on the inquiry into Australia's
relations with the WTO.

Attached is a submission from International Trade Strategies Pty Ltd.

We are also making a separate submission on trade and environment issues.

We understand the Committee will be conducting hearings in Melbourne in
mid September.  I would pleased to appear before the committee if members
were interested.

With best regards,

ALAN OXLEY
Director
International Trade Strategies Pty Ltd
03 9654 8323
0417 358 462
www.tradestrategies.com.au <http://www.tradestrategies.com.au>
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